
P. 0. Box 3436
New BPrn, N. C. 28560
1-919-633-1544

November 22, 1977

Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Ger,ry:

This is in reply to your letter of November 9th regarding reception
of WBIC-AM, New Bern, North Carolina operating non -directional at
130 kiloFertt.

Please be advised that the transmission you recorded was correct
according to our program. log.

We will be going full-time directional at night sometime after the
first of the year.

Thank you for your interest in WBIC.

Sincerely,

JOHNNY WEST
Operations Manager
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